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MESSAGE OF THE EDITORIAL BOARD CHAIRMAN   

 

         Dear Author and dear Reader, 

 

Welcome to the Armenian Journal of Special Education (AJSE). The aim of the 

AJSE is to give a highly readable and valuable addition to literature related to 

the field of the special education, inclusion, and rehabilitation. It is our pleasure 

and goal to enlighten international authors, readers, and reviewers to become 

highly qualified and skilled writers, critics, and users of special and inclusive 

education research on international level, as well as advanced researching practices. The journal is a peer 

reviewed journal in English for the enhancement of research in different areas of special, inclusive education 

and rehabilitation.  

 

Editing an academic journal is a vigorous and rewarding mission, but also time-consuming and often 

frustrating. Taking into consideration this we highly appreciate any remarks, feedback and proposals that 

would help us to improve the objectives and the structure of the Journal. We are trying to keep the track to 

interwove universally and contribute to global knowledge as much as it is possible.  

 

Editorial board of the journal is delighted to publish AJSE in English to echo diverse issues of 

international and national special, inclusive education and rehabilitation fields that are relevant for up-to-

date dispute. We are looking forward and very pleased to receive contributions for our next issue from special 

educators, rehabilitation ground specialists, researchers, scholars and practitioners to ensure the reliability 

and the accomplishment of the Journal. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MARIANNA HARUTYUNYAN 
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